
 I.D. Systems, Inc. 
123 Tice Blvd, Suite 101 
Woodcliff Lake, NJ 07677 
___________________________________________________________________________

 
 
Date: Jan. 26, 2018 
Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia MD 21046 

Subject: Requesting Class II permissive change for FCC ID: N5VMVAC30 

To Whom It May Concern: 

The purpose of this letter is to request a Class II Permissive change for FCC ID: 
N5VMVAC30, Original grant date: 12/12/2017, 
Applicant: I.D. Systems, Inc 

The major change filed under this application is changing the separation 

distance between the unit and the user in the user manual from 20cm to 2cm. 

Sincerely, 
 

 

By: Gaurav Sheth 
Title: Director, Program Management 

On behalf of: I.D. Systems 
Telephone: 201-996-9000  
Email: gsheth@gmail.com  
 


